
Email message sent 04/11/21 to All Year 11 Parents/Carers  

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 11 students, 

 

Here is the link to a video from the Year 11 Progress Team in readiness for the mocks that 

commence on Monday 22nd November https://youtu.be/_LQO5Cqi-Bo 

 

A reminder too that the campus P16 Open Evening takes place on Thursday 11th 

November from 5pm. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Johal 

https://youtu.be/_LQO5Cqi-Bo

